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26 August,2024 

Réf. : 066/08/ATU/SC/CIR-2024  

Circular letter to: 

-  Member States 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

INVITATION TO AN ONLINE MEETING TO DISCUSS PENDING ISSUES ON THE OUTCOMES 

OF THE AFRICAN GROUP PREPARATORY MEETING FOR WTSA-24. 

The ATU General Secretariat presents its compliments to your administration and has the honor to 

inform you that the African Group Preparations for the World Telecommunications Standardization 

Assembly (WTSA-24) have been concluded. However, there are a few pending issues that require our 

final discussion and in view of that, I would like to invite your Heads of Delegations to WTSA-24 for an 

online meeting on Thursday 29th August, 2024 @ 13:00-15:00 Hrs, (Nairobi time) to deliberate 

on: 

1. Participation of Women at WTSA-24 

2. African Common Proposals (AfCPs) and Coordinators 

3. Candidates for ITU-T Study Groups and TSAG Positions  

4. Candidates for WTSA-24 Leadership Committees 

This meeting will be conducted in both English and French with simultaneous interpretation. The 

meeting link can be found here: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86396990667?pwd=SOSPaHPV3voVfpFIuusT4EfANFQCPO.1 

We look forward to a fruitful deliberation. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

John OMO 
Secretary General 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86396990667?pwd=SOSPaHPV3voVfpFIuusT4EfANFQCPO.1

